
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

September 6, 2023 
 
Dear Assisteens, 
 
Your Governing Body and Coordinator thank you for the big turn out during our Meet 
and Greet meeting.  We are grateful for those who have signed up for Bargain Box 
staffing.  A multitude of thanks for those who signed up multiple times. 
 
Please review the attached schedule and verify the dates.  Please let us know of any 
discrepancies by sending an email to assisteenscoordinator@alflintridge.org.  We 
would appreciate your response before this weekend.   
 
There are several of you who have not yet signed up.  Please be reminded of the 
minimum staffing requirement of at least one 2nd Saturday plus at least one other 
Saturday.  
 
Please refer to the attached staffing calendar that shows the open shifts highlighted in 
yellow.  To sign up for an open shift, send an email 
to assisteenscoordinator@alflintridge.org. 
 
We appreciate your prompt response and cooperation.  We are excited for a fun and 
productive Assisteens year. 
 
Your Coordinators, 
 

Britta Foshee & Nancy Scher 
Assisteens Coordinators 2023-2024 
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